
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 
CITY OF TUSCALOOSA 

 
PROPOSED ALBERTA TRAIN STATION 

 
DATE:   July 27, 2017 
TIME:   4:00 pm to 6:00 pm 
PLACE:   The Gateway 
 2614 University Boulevard East 
 Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35404 
 (205) 248-4949  
 
A public involvement meeting will be held from 4:00 pm until 
6:00 pm on Thursday July 27, 2017 at The Gateway located at 
2614 University Boulevard East in Alberta next to the 
Tuscaloosa East Police Precinct.  The purpose of the meeting is 
to inform the public and solicit input regarding the potential 
development of a new train station on the former Leland 
Shopping Center site to serve rail passengers to and from 
Tuscaloosa, West Alabama, and surrounding areas.  During this 
meeting, the public may review project information, ask 
questions, and discuss the project with City of Tuscaloosa 
representatives.  All comments received will be reviewed by 
the City of Tuscaloosa and must be submitted by 5:00 pm 
Friday August 4, 2017. 
 
The meeting is being held in a handicap-accessible facility.  
Anyone requiring special assistance or needing further 
information before or after the meeting may contact: 
 

Mr. Chris Crawford, P.E. 
Walker Associates, Inc. 

2890 Rice Mine Road NE 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

ccrawford@walkercivil.com 
(205) 561-3778 

 
 
 
 


